
 
 
 
NOMINATIONS COMMITTEE – EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

   

In accordance with the Constitutional amendments ratified by voting members at 
the 2022 Annual General Meeting, the Board of Baseball NSW are seeking 
Expressions of Interest from our current membership to be considered for the 
proposed Nominations Committee. 
 
The Nominations Committee has a role in the appointment process for Baseball 
NSW Directors. Candidates seeking to become a Director of Baseball NSW will 
first be screened by the Nominations Committee to ensure that they meet the 
eligibility requirements for election. 
 
The Nominations Committee seeks to ensure that candidates are not disqualified 
under relevant laws, have an established record of, or are deemed capable of 
making a sound contribution to the operations of boards and committees, and are 
of good standing. 
Successful candidates will be considered and elected by the current Baseball 
NSW Board of Directors. 
 

The composition of the Nominations Committee shall be as follows:  
i. An independent chair who shall be appointed by the Board;  
ii. A Director chosen by the Board; and  
iii. A representative nominated by the Voting Members.  

 

How to apply 

Baseball NSW welcomes interested candidates to: 

i. Submit a 1-page document describing how your experience and 
expertise will enable you to positively contribute to the Nominations 
Committee; 

ii. Provide a CV 

 

The deadline to submit Expressions of Interest is by 5pm on Friday 15 
September 2023 via email to: ceo@baseballnsw.com.au.  
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